MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

PEx: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. I. Brodie, PresicfeﬂnWL

DATE: May 15, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0078
City Streets — Closing — Certain Streets and Alleys Bounded by Sun Street,
The CSX Transportation, Inc. Railroad Rj ght of Way, Vera Street, and
Chesapeake Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 12-0078. The street closing will allow for the development of (5) five Fairfield
Disposition lots which are part of the Fairfield Urban Renewal Plan. BDC respectfully requests
that Bill No. 12-0078 is given favorable consideration by the City Council.

wle Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/cchill12/12-0078

-
.(/

o 2
>

36 5. Charles Street +  Suite 1600 » Baitimore, MD 21201-3015 « +tel 410837 9305 - f2x 4108376363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



